

Town of Cross Broadband Internet Survey

Dear Town of Cross Residents:

Phrases like "Virtual Education" "Telecommuting" and "Telemedicine" have all become common since the pandemic lockdowns. One thing they all have in common is the need for a reliable and fast internet connection. For many of us; however, the internet service in our rural township can often feel like we are driving on a one lane gravel road when the rest of the world is on an eight lane super highway. Right?

Barry and I are members of the Town of Cross Broadband Committee and we need your help! Our group of internet elves are busy assessing providers, broadband project costs, and the feasibility of bringing high speed fiber optic internet service to Town of Cross families in the future. To better understand our residents' needs and to gain the needed data for providers and funding opportunities, we would very much appreciate your participation filling out the attached survey. The survey is short – no more than 5 to10 minutes of your time and your name will not be used in reporting, protecting your identity.

Please return the survey in the enclosed addressed-stamped envelope **no later than December 14, 2020**. Feel free reach out to either of us with any questions.

Season's greetings to all!

Roy Fried

Roy.fried@a-dec.com

(612)747-8971

Barry Drazkowski

bdrazkow@gmail.com

(507)458-6642